
April 14, 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Electronic Products Division  
ATTN: Ramon P. Cabrera, Director 
Product Safety & Compliance Division 
Two Riverfront Plaza  
Newark, NJ  07102 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION  
 
Dear Mr. Cabrera: 
 
Our letter dated February 14, 2014 [Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS) No. ML14036A318], a copy of which is enclosed, requested additional information 
about your application.  As of this date, we have not received a reply from you regarding this 
request.  If we do not receive your reply within 30 calendar days from the date of this letter, it 
may be necessary to deny your application for license renewal and to terminate your license.  
This action would require you to cease distribution of electron tubes (lamps) and glow switches 
that are covered by this license.   
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,” a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC’s ADAMS.  ADAMS 
is accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.  
 
Any correspondence regarding your amendment application should reference Control Number 
581464.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (301) 415-1727, or  
Richard Struckmeyer of my staff at (301) 415-5477, or by electronic mail at 
Richard.Struckmeyer@nrc.gov. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
      Margie Kotzalas, Chief 
      Licensing Branch 
      Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements 
      Office of Federal and State Materials 

  and Environmental Management Programs  
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